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     Wednesday, 9th July 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child will bring home with them today their end of KS2 results; this is a statutory requirement for schools 
in England.   
 
This will be a one page document. The top three boxes report the teacher assessment for Writing, Reading, 
Mathematics and Science. 
 
The bottom box is filled in with your child's SATs results.  We have included a table of the 'Scaled Score' 
ranges for 'Working Towards the Expected Standard in Year 6', 'Working at the Expected Standard in Year 6' 
and 'Working at Greater Depth within the Expected Standard in Year 6'.   We trust this makes your child's 
attainment clear, but please do contact us if you need any questions answered. 
 
Well done to all the children; this was an excellent set of results for them and is testament to their hard work 
throughout their Primary School years. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Clift 
Head of Year 6 
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